


FEMA will make available to the public, later this year, a new publication on how to build an in-
residence shelter, also known as a “safe room,” to protect against the devastating effects of high
winds from tornadoes and hurricanes. This new  publication, FEMA 320, Taking Shelter From
the StormL  Building a Safe Room in Your Home,  is scheduled to be available in late October
1998. The publication will be available from FEMA Publications Distribution Center and
through the FEMA Web site at www.fema.gov.
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